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Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter is in regards to the safeguards inspection conducted July
6-10, 1981 of the activities of the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station

Unit No. 1. In the Inspection Report No. 81-14 dated August 13, 1981
(Log No. 1-534), Toledo Edison committed to install handrails on the
Auxiliary Building roof by November'1, 1981. The Facility Change Request
was revised and is now scheduled for completion by February 1, 1982.

Very truly yours,

ff

RPC: GAB: lab

cc: DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
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